Conqress of the United States
TWashington, DE 20515

July 21, 2020

The HonorabldRussell Vought

The Office of Management and Budget
725 17th Street, NW

Washington, DC 20503

Dear Director Vought,

We write to urge you t@xercise youauthority to ensure taxpayer dollars are not used to
promote anarchyn recent weeksnobs hijackegeaceful protestandvandalized citiesand
State and locabfficials enabled and encouraged thé&meegregiougproduct of this
encouragement ahaosareso-calledéautonomous zors®d These anarchist zones are
incompatible with the American commitment to its citizens that it is a nation based on laws.
Most concerningyarious city officialshaveused their platforns and taxpayer dollars fgromote
their existencefacilitatetheir expansiomndcleanup the destruction.

InSeattle wher e an 0 gerdisted for mecksisd wasamyestopped after a string
of shootings and murder®cal official®abysmal judgmerttas a budgetary effecs the city
wrestles with a $300 million revenue shortfakw abiding citizenshould not have to pay for
their abdication of responsibilityVe askthatyou scrutinize any future federal funding that
flows to such lawless jurisdictions.

Thefederal govenmentmustensure judicious and lawful use of taxpayer funigh this
responsibility in mindwe ask youo investigateand reportheamount otaxpayer dollarsocal
officials used to, encouragsuystain polster supplyor repair the damage theseanarchist
Gutonomous zonds.

In FY2019, the federal government provided the top®8t populoud).S. cities over $88

billion in taxpayer dollarsThat money comes from the people, and should have been spent to
protect them, not Themdstfundamantal duty dfiesercitessto way .
provide securityor law-abiding citizensInstead, wéave seen businesses destroyed and lives
senselessliaken.Thank you for your time, ande look forward to your leadership in ensuring
transparency for tapayer dollars used &nableanarchy.

Sincerely,

i it Jin &,

J]oni K. Ernst Dan Bishop
United States Senator Member of Congress







